
 

 

 

PTTEP 13061/00-7833/2022                     
Investor Relations 

                                                                           Tel. +66(0)-2537-4259, +66(0)-2537-5522 

 

15 August 2022 

 

President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

93 Ratchadapisek Road, Din Daeng 

Bangkok 10400 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Subject:  The completion of onshore pipeline repairment of the Zawtika Project, Myanmar  

 

Reference is made to PTT Exploration and Production Public Company Limited (PTTEP)’s 

statement dated 1 August 2022 with respect to Leakage at the Zawtika’s onshore pipeline in 

Myanmar that resulted in the temporary suspension of gas delivery to Thailand. PTTEP would like 

to announce that PTTEP International Limited (PTTEPI), Yangon Branch, a wholly-owned 

subsidiary of PTTEP, has completed the onshore pipeline repairment of the Zawtika Project and 

resumed the normalcy of gas delivery to Thailand on 14 August 2022. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Montri Rawanchaikul 

 

Montri Rawanchaikul 

Chief Executive Officer 


